
 

Foundation Stage Newsletter (2) November 2018 

Class 1 and 2 

Welcome back to Term 2! We 

are looking forward to a very 

busy term and the exciting 

build up to Christmas! 

If you have any questions over 

the next few weeks please 

come and chat to any of the 

team. 

Phonics 

By the end of the second week 

we will have introduced all 31 

initial sounds. 

So over the next few weeks we 

will be spending lots of time 

using our sounds to word build. 

Please use your fans at home to 

make words eg hat, chin, web, 

ship 

Nativity Play 2018 

Shine Star Shine 

Wednesday 12th December 

2pm 

We will be sending home letters 

about costumes very soon! 

 

Our topics 

This term we will be 

covering the topics of Night 

and Day, Space and of 

course Christmas! 

Please keep a look out in the 

windows for what we will be 

doing and anything you could 

send in from home to help! 

 

Friday 16th November 

Children in Need day. Wear 

spots to school! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading workshop! 

Thank you to everyone 

who attended the 

reading workshop- we 

hope you found it useful. 

 

Maths 

We will be introducing 

addition to the children 

this term and writing 

simple sums. 

Please use all real life 

situations to help your 

child. Eg you have 3 

grapes, if I give you 2 

more how many will you 

have altogether? 

We will be holding a 

Maths/Phonics 

workshop in term 3. 

More details to follow. 

 We hope that you are 

enjoying doing some of the 

activities in our Activities 

Passport – don’t forget to 

send them in to share with 

the class when completed. 

 

Thank you for your support. The Foundation Stage Team 

The Foundation Stage Team 

School Christmas Fair to be 

held on Saturday 8th 

December 2- 4 we hope to 

see you all there 

Christmas craft 

workshop 

Tuesday 18th December 

at 1.15 in the school hall. 

More details to follow  

Save the date… 
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